
	
	

Year 3 & 4 
Jindabyne Sport and Recreation Centre Camp 2016   

 
13 May 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As advised last month, the excursion for Years 3 & 4 this year is a 3 day (2 night) Sport and 
Recreation Camp in Jindabyne from Wednesday 2 November until Friday 4 November (Week 
4 in Term 4). 
 
The children will be sleeping in dormitory style accommodation and will be supervised by staff 
from the centre and Broulee PS. Activities will include rock wall climbing, archery, canoeing, 
green machine bikes and cooperation games and skill building. There are enjoyable free-time 
and after-dinner activities to entertain the students. Attending these camps is a rewarding 
social and educational experience that builds confidence and independence. We are sure your 
child will enjoy and remember this experience for many years. 
 
The cost includes coach transport, accommodation, all meals and snacks and tuition by 
professionals in all activities. As stated in the first letter, the tentative cost of $320 is 
calculated on 80 students attending. A place has been reserved for all students in Years 3 
and 4. 
 
We are now seeking a $50 deposit as confirmation of your child’s attendance. The deposit will 
be accepted until  FRIDAY 10 JUNE.    On Tuesday 14 June a letter will be sent home to 
all those students who have confirmed their spot by returning the deposit detailing the exact 
cost, comprehensive medical forms, a list of what items to bring to camp and mobile phone 
policy.  
 
A very limited amount of student assistance money is available to support families with 
educational expenses. Student assistance is NOT available to pay the deposit. Student 
assistance may be available to help with a small part of the subsequent payments. Should you 
wish to apply for assistance, please contact Mrs Lowe for a confidential discussion before you 
lodge the deposit. There is no guarantee that any assistance will be available. 
 



• All cheques should be made payable to Broulee Public School. 
• Cash/cheque payments should be given to the class teacher and not the front office. 

 
NOTE: Students who consistently demonstrate unacceptable behaviour at school during 
the year will be subject to a risk management review. This may result in their invitation 
to attend this excursion being withdrawn, as self-control and cooperation are vital skills 
needed to ensure safety at camp.  
 
WHAT TO DO 

o If you wish your child to attend this camp, complete the payment envelope and include 
a deposit of $50 and return it to your child’s teacher before Friday 10 June. Payments 
may be made by Direct Deposit (see below).  

 
If you have any questions about the camp please feel free to contact us. 
 
Regards 
Janelle Morgan, Meg Lander, Gee Hounsell and Rachel Dunne 
Class Teachers 
 
 
Direct Deposit Details    Broulee Public School direct deposit details are as follows: 
 
BSB:                       032-001 
Account Number:    148193 
Account Name:       Broulee Public School 
Bank Ref:                Please complete bank reference section on your bank’s direct deposit  
                               page by: 

1. Write the first five letters of your child’s surname 
2. Follow this with their first initial 
3. Follow this with their grade 
4. In the last five boxes write ST2EX (this stands for Stage 2 excursion) 

 
Below is an example for a Year 4 student named Kim Wilson. 
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